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CITY OF LAKEPORT 
 

 Over 100 years of community, 
 pride, progress, and service 

CITY OF LAKEPORT 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
2020 SEWER MAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Bid No. 20-04 

 
Issued Date:  May 8, 2020 

 
The following clarifications and revisions are hereby made to the above referenced project: 
 
 

1. The flow rate of the existing 8” line on Lakeshore Blvd and Giselman is approximately 
100,000 gallons per day, with peak flows between 6-9 am. 

 
2.  The trench on the Ninth St & N. Brush Street portion of the project will need to be paved. 

Refer to Addendum 1 for the addition of this bid item in the revised bid schedule and 
specifications. 

 
3.  The contractor is responsible for all testing and CCTV inspection of the pipes and manholes 

as stated in the special provisions. The City may, at their own discretion, verify tests and 
inspections, but this does not relieve the contractor from their responsibility.  

 
4. The bid date has been extended to May 18, 2020 at 2 pm.  Due to the Covid-19 health 

concerns, the procedures as outlined in Addendum 1 will be followed. 
 
All questions regarding this project shall be transmitted in writing as indicated in the bid 
documents. 
 
Please indicate receipt of this addendum on the proposal at the location indicated. Failure to do 
so may cause rejection of your bid. 

 
Approved: 
 

 
Paul Curren 
City Engineer 

 
 
 


